TITLE 31 STATE PERSONNEL DEPARTMENT

Notice of Public Hearing
LSA Document #24-179

Under IC 4-22-2-23, notice is hereby given that on July 1,2024, at 1 p.m., at the State Personnel
Department South Conference Room, Room W161, 402 West Washington Street, Indianapolis, Indiana, the State
Personnel Department will hold a public hearing on readoption with changes of rules at 31 IAC 5 concerning terms
and conditions of employment in the Executive Department Civil Service.

The purpose of this hearing is to receive comments from the public prior to consideration of adoption of
these rules by the State Personnel Director. All interested persons are invited and will be given reasonable
opportunity to express their views concerning the proposed readoption with changes.

If the State Personnel Department does not receive substantive comments during the public comment
period or public hearing, the rule may be adopted with text that is the same as or does not substantially differ from
the proposed rule.

The public may attend the State Personnel Department meeting in person or watch and submit comments
through a chat function via Teams Town Hall at: hitps://on.in.gov/vmicx.

Copies of these rules are now on file at the State Personnel Department, Room W161, 402 West
Washington Street, Indianapolis, Indiana and are open for public inspection and copying.

Matthew A. Brown
State Personnel Director
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